
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 
 
The City of Dunnellon has tentatively adopted a measure to increase its property tax 
levy. 
 
Last year’s property tax levy: 
 

A. Initially proposed tax levy…………………………….$  1,371,754  
B. Less tax reduction due to Value Adjustment  

            Board and other assessment charges………………….$       98,654 
C. Actual property tax levy ……………………………. .$  1,273,100 

 This year’s proposed tax levy………………………………$  1,356,524 
 
All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the tax increase to be 
held on: 
                                              September 26, 2022 
                                                        5:30 p.m. 
                                                             at 
                                              Dunnellon City Hall  
                                                           20750 River Drive 
                                                       Dunnellon, Florida 34431 
 
A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase and the budget will be made at this 
hearing.  
 
This hearing may also be attended through electronic media by following the 
instructions at the following link or phone number: 
 
1. ZOOM Platform:  www.dunnellon.org.    

 
2. Via Phone by dialing:  1-312-626-6799 webinar ID 822 8181 8463 

 
3. YouTube:  You may view the meeting by visiting the City’s YouTube Channel  at 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcv3SQ4vcfwd3CGb1hyysVg/ 
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